
 

THE BISHOP’S CO-ED SCHOOL, UNDRI 

Std 10-Report on Picnic to Imagica Adventure Park 

 

It is always the little breaks in between the studies that are the most 

relieving and relaxing and when the class 10 Preliminary Examinations 

concluded, our school decided to give them the best break they longed 

for: A trip to the Imagica Theme Park. The picnic was decided to be held 

on the 24th of January, 2023. 

The students reported to school at 7.15 am .The class teachers took the 

attendance of the students and the morning Prayers were led by the 

Headmaster, Mr. Russell. A total of 300 students set out in 7 buses 

accompanied by their teachers for a fun-filled day at Imagica. The buses 

left the school campus at around 8.00 am. 

On their way to the theme park, the students had a wonderful time as 

they sang and danced with their class mates. A duration of two and a 

half hours passed like a New York minute. Snacks were served on the 

bus. 

We reached Imagica by 10.30 am and were served a scrumptious 

breakfast of Idli, Sambhar and Upma. Then without a moment to waste, 

most of the students took on their favorite rides like the Nitro, Scream 

Machine, Dare Drop and Gold Rush. Others took on  Mr. India, I for 

India, SalimGarh and Alibaba aur Chalis Chor. 

A delicious meal of Pav Bhaji, Fried Rice and Manchurian was served at 

lunch which was around 2.00 pm followed by Chocolate ice cream. After  

lunch, a huge group of students went for some more rides like 

Rajasaurus and Deep Space. Sadly good things do come to an end. 

The students assembled back in the buses by 4.00 pm and the buses 

left by 4.30 pm. The students were again served snacks on the bus. 

Everyone enjoyed the return journey with song and dance. They were 

all very happy to have spent a wonderful time with their friends. It also 



served as a good refresher before their forthcoming Board 

Examinations. The buses reached the school by 7.30 pm . 

It was really great to see the students having a great time on this trip, 

which might probably be the last trip they would take together ,for most 

of them. Nevertheless, we hope that they stay this happy, no matter 

how many troubles come their way and we wish each one of them the 

best of luck for their Board Examinations. 

Report By 

 

Mrs. Nupur Chaturvedi 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

‘WE ARE GOING TO IMAGICA!’ 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘ARE WE THERE YET?’ 



 

‘BEHOLD! CLASS X HAS ARRIVED’ 

 

 

 

‘LET THE GAMES BEGIN’ 



 

 

         

        ‘ITS TIME TO ROCK’                 ‘SMILES ALL AROUND’ 

 

    

‘LETS GET SOME MORE OF THIS THRILL’ 

 



 

‘LET THERE BE WATER’ 

        

‘ITS TIME FOR LUNCH AND SOME LAUGHS’ 

 



 

‘DO NOT SAY ITS OVER’ 

 

 

‘ONE FOR THE ROAD’ 

 



 

‘TAKING THE LONG WAY HOME’ 

 

 

 

 

 


